
 

 

14th November 2016 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Victorian Toy Workshop 
 

Our topic this half term has been about ‘Celebrations: Then and Now’ so, to consolidate our learning, on 

Tuesday 13th December and Thursday 14th December 2016, we are welcoming a Victorian Toy 

Making Workshop into our school! All Year 1 pupils will come together to look at a range of toys 

throughout history and explore the forces used to operate them and the materials they are made from. 

Each pupil will then assemble their own toy under one-to-one supervision. 

 

There will be three workshops taking place over one and a half days to accommodate all three Year 1 

classes (two sessions on Tuesday 13th December and one session on Thursday 14th December). 

 

A contribution of £8.00 to help cover the costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive sufficient 

contributions, the workshop may have to be cancelled.  Please return your slip and payment to the 

school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what the slip/payment 

is for by Wednesday 7th December. Alternatively, payment can be made online via SIMS Agora. If 

your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the workshop being funded by school.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Hayley Craven, Laura Thomas & Jo Crolla 

Year 1 Teachers 

 

Year 1 Victorian Toy Workshop 
 
Name: _____________________________________________ Class: _______________ 
 

I give permission for my child to participate in the Victorian Toy Workshop. [  ]  
 

I enclose a contribution of £8.00.       [  ]   
 

My child is eligible for Pupil Premium.      [  ] 
 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________(Parent/Carer)    Date: _______________ 
 


